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Date: June 26, 2007 
 
To: Mayor Hearns and City Council Members 
 
From: James R. Williams, Public Works Director 
 
Subject: LS-3 Street Light Plan Review and Inspection Fee 
 
Recommendation: 
Adopt Resolution No. 07-125, establishing a LS-3 Street Light Plan Review and Inspection 
Fee schedule to become effective September 1, 2007. 
 
Fiscal Impact: 
The fees collected will offset the cost to provide the LS-3 Street Light Plan review and 
inspection services. 
 
Background: 
On February 27, 2007, City Council approved as a cost sharing measure, the placement of 
new street lights on the LS-3 Rate Schedule ( City owned and metered for energy use) and 
directed staff to proceed with implementing the change to be effective on September 1, 2007.  
On June 12, 2007, City Council introduced Ordinance No. 882, establishing development 
requirements related to street lights to be placed on the LS-3 Rate Schedule, and establishing 
a fee for reviewing LS-3 plans. 
 
This Resolution establishes the Plan Review and Inspection Fee for all LS-3 street lights to be 
installed in the City of Lancaster effective September 1, 2007.  
 


